From: Debbie Trimble debbst@gmail.com

Subject: Re: Newsletter

Date: March 16, 2019 at 3:43 PM

To: debbst@gmail.com Trimble debbst@gmail.com



On Feb 16, 2019, at 8:35 AM, Larry Heinold larryheinold@yahoo.com wrote:

Debbie

Would you include the following in the next newsletter.

I want thank everyone for the condolences we have received for the passing of my mother. Also the numerous get well cards and emails I got were touching. I can't thank all of you enough. I am getting better. The surgeon removed my stitches and I go back in 4 weeks. Therapy will start sometime after that. Then on to the next roof!

Thanks, Larry

Sent from my iPhone